
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 
 

 

 

 

 

18th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

RE: Year Six end of year production                                                                                             

 

Due to the weather forecast across the next two days and to ensure the safety of our pupils, the Year Six production 
has be reschedled to Wednesday 20th July 2022.  

You have been invited to the first showing  10:15 am-11:15am 

Please come to the main entrance of school and you will be taken into the junior hall. Due to the heat  and the 
capacity of the hall we are inviting two people per child- this includes babies/infants. This letter is your admittance 
for two people. Please bring it with you on Wednesday. Please ensure that you arrive on time as we will be unable 
to admit any parents who are late once the production starts. 

 

Thank you for your continued support during these unpresedented times. 

 

Yours sincerely. 

Mrs Patel 
Deputy Head 
 

 



  

 

 


